
 

 

 
         Date: 17 Jun 2025 
 

 

Dear KJS Community, 

  

As we approach the end of the school year, we are thrilled to share the final edition of The KJS Times 
with you! 

  

You can access Edition 26 through this link. It’s a fun and interactive issue that provides a wonderful 
opportunity to reflect on the year and celebrate the learning and good times we’ve shared. 

  

This edition is a great way to gear up for summer break while appreciating another fantastic year at 
KJS. 

  

We’re also excited to let you know that The KJS Times will return in August with a new team ready to 
report on all the happenings around our school. 

  

As always, happy reading! 

  

Kind regards, 

Mrs. Bailey 
(on behalf of the 2024-2025 KJS Times News Team) 
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